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Hansen, Edward J . , EMNRD 

From: Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 

Thursday, January 31, 2008 11:44 AM 

'chumphrey@smith.com' 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: Closure of B&B Machine Shop (GW-295) 

Dear Ms. Humphrey: 

Per our telephone conversation of 1-30-08, B&B Machine Shop has a Discharge Permit (GW-295) that will expire 
on May 4, 2008, but the B&B Machine Shop has been closed since 2003. 
Please submit verification to the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) that the B&B Machine Shop no 
longer is active. This verification could include any current photos of the site, documentation of sale and 
decommission of the shop, etc. 
Also, please submit a certification that the site is not contaminated. 

Please submit the above information to the OCD by February 29, 2008. 

If you have questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 505-476-3489. 

Edward J. Hansen 
Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 
Oil Conservation Division 
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
1220 S. St. Francis Dr. 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

1/31/2008 


